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Dear Elizabeth,

Thank you for your email of earlier today advising us that a response to your email of 7
 September 2015 asking for information about Harbourside was overdue.

Please accept my apologies for the lack of response.  The following response was drafted
 but unfortunately was not sent.

“Thank you for your email of 7 September 2015 requesting information about "Urban
 Design and Envisioning Dunedin Harbourside."

Your request has been considered under the provisions of the Local Government Official
 Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and the following response is provided.

As currently worded it would take significantly in excess of three hours to complete a
 response.  As you are aware the DCC provides three hours free of charge but time
 spent in excess of three hours would incur a fee under our charging policy. DCC
 Charging-for-LGOIMA 

Please refine your request -  It would be helpful if you would specify a date range for the
 information and refine the subject matter of your request.” 

I look forward to receiving your response.

Kind regards,

Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
 

  

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
 
 

From: Elizabeth Kerr  
Sent: Thursday, 8 October 2015 12:24 p.m.
To: Sandy Graham
Cc: Grace Ockwell; Sue Bidrose; Kristy Rusher
Subject: RE: LGOIMA Information Request - Dunedin Harbourside
 
Dear Sandy
 
The date DCC received the information request below was Monday 7 September 2015.
 
The 20 working days for DCC response lapsed on (effectively) Monday 5 October 2015.
 

http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0010/187606/Charging-for-LGOIMA-_2_.pdf
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0010/187606/Charging-for-LGOIMA-_2_.pdf
mailto:grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/
http://www.facebook.com/DunedinCityCouncil
http://twitter.com/DnCityCouncil
http://www.linkedin.com/company/dunedin-city-council
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I await response.
 
Kind regards, Elizabeth
 
--
 
Elizabeth Kerr

 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 
 

From: Elizabeth Kerr
Sent: Monday, 7 September 2015 2:30 p.m.
To: Sandy Graham
Cc: Elizabeth Kerr;Grace Ockwell;Sue Bidrose
Subject: LGOIMA Information Request
 
Dear Sandy
 
Re: Urban Design and Envisioning for Dunedin Harbourside
 
I note the following media items:
 

·         ODT (19.8.15) Cull to push for more city hotels [hotel accommodation]
·         ODT (20.8.15) Under-fire Cull stands by comments [hotel accommodation]
·         ODT (26.8.15) – A Mackay, Opinion Harbourside development adds vibrancy
·         ODT (31.8.15) – P Entwisle, Opinion Extraordinary works inspired by nature [Van

 Brandenburg]
·         ODT (5.9.15) Waterfront the next big thing? [bridge, aquarium, ORC headquarters,

 hotels etc]
·         ODT (5.9.15) Harbourside views in conflict
·         ODT (5.9.15)  ORC denies hindering development
·         ODT (7.9.15) Vogel Street Party spreads its wings [Van Brandenburg ‘hotel’ model]
·         ODT (7.9.15) Conferences 'great' boost for city

 
Ø  DCC media release (27.8.15) Building stronger local government connections with China

 
Ø  Indications are that DCC wants Otago Rowing Club to relocate from their premises to a

 site of the DCC’s choosing.
 
I wish to formally request ALL reports and visionary/guiding documents and or
 statements/statements of proposal or intent that are currently being used by Dunedin City
 Council in consultation with other parties (real and potential - local, national and international)

http://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
http://www.odt.co.nz/news/dunedin/352960/cull-push-more-city-hotels
http://www.odt.co.nz/news/dunedin/353056/hoteliers-say-mayor-wrong
http://www.odt.co.nz/opinion/opinion/353625/harbourside-development-adds-vibrancy
http://www.odt.co.nz/opinion/opinion/354119/extraordinary-works-inspired-nature
http://www.odt.co.nz/news/dunedin/354792/waterfront-next-big-thing
http://www.odt.co.nz/news/dunedin/354793/harbourside-views-conflict
http://www.odt.co.nz/news/dunedin/354794/orc-denies-hindering-development
http://www.odt.co.nz/news/dunedin/354916/vogel-street-party-spreading-its-wings
http://www.odt.co.nz/news/dunedin/354938/conferences-lift-city-economy
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/your-council/latest-news/august-2015/building-stronger-local-government-connections-with-china


 be they:
 
focus groups, steering groups, working parties, development partners, surveyors,
 designers/architects, resource management specialists, investors, project facilitators, project
 managers, University of Otago, Otago Polytechnic, Otago Chamber of Commerce and or other -
 to ‘shape and envision’ the future development of Dunedin Harbourside in the urban area
 that extends from:
 
Otago Boat Harbour and its vicinity (includes Industrial 1 zone, Stadium zone, Port 2 zone) to the
 area zoned for mixed use south of Dunedin’s Steamer Basin (Harbourside zone) and further
 south to Portsmouth Drive (Industrial 1 zone); including connections to existing precincts TH12,
 TH13, TH05, TH04, TH03 and TH02.
 
Any corresponding information and explanation that derives from the, to be publicly notified
 (this month?), second generation plan (2GP) for these city blocks and foreshore area is also
 requested.
 
I look forward to prompt receipt of all available information in electronic format.
 
Regards
 
Elizabeth Kerr
 

 
 
 
 




